
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 13, 2023 

 

 

Garrett C. Varra 

Varra Companies, Inc. 

12618 County Road 13 

Longmont, CO 80504

 

 

Re: Western Sugar Reclamation Land Development Project - File No. M-2010-049  

 Technical Revision (TR-6), Addition of 6.12 Acres to Tract A 

 

Dear Garrett: 

 

On April 7, 2023 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety concluded its review of the 

Technical Revision application submitted to the Division on March 8, 2023, addressing the following: 

 

This TR targets extractable aggregates and adds 6.12 acres to Tract A. 

 

The decision reached by the Division is:  automatically approve.   

 

The terms of Technical Revision No. 6 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit 

No. M-2010-049. All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-2010-049 remain in full 

force and effect. 

 

 

Bond Held: $309,000.00 

Prior Liability: $309,000.00 

Change in Liability: $0.00 

Revised Liability: $309,000.00 

Prior Permit Acreage: 102.87 

Change in Permit Acreage: 0.00 

Revised Permit Acreage: 102.87 

Prior Affected Acreage: 102.87 

Change in Affected  Acreage: 0.00 

Revised Affected Acreage: 102.87 

 

 

 

 



 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at (720) 601-2276, or by email at 

Rob.zuber@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 


